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Vet-Kem (R)

DOMESTIC

Kemic (R) 
pet spray

for the control of resistant ticks and fleas

CAUTION        EXPLOSIVE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:
Carbaryl ............................  0.5%
Pyrethrins............................ 0.05%
Technical Piperonyl Butoxide.......... 0.10%

[Consists of 0.08% (butylcarbityl)
(6-propylpiperonyl) ether and 0.02%

related compounds]
N-octyl bicycloheptene dicarboximide . 0.166%

Registration No. 11,215 Pest Control Products Act

NET WT       GRAMS

Manufactured For
Zoecon Industries Ltd.
Box 30, Highway 7A

Port Berry, Ont. L0B 1N0

AVAILABLE THROUGH VETERINARIANS

KEMIC PET SPRAY

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

Remove cap and press down plastic button with hole away from you.
Hold at a convenient distance from the animal, approximately
15cm, so that the spray penetrates to the skin.  Work from the



back of the animal towards the front of the animal; fluffing the
hair may help permit the spray to penetrate.  Keep the spray
moving constantly.  Spray only enough that the hair and skin are
slightly damp.  Wet ticks with spray.  Do not allow spray to get
in eyes, or on scrotum.  

For cats spray on the basis of a 4 to 6 second application for a
2.25 kg cat; for dogs spray on the basis of a 20 to 30 second
application for a 11.5 kg dog.  Repeat treatment, if necessary,
should not be more often than once weekly.  Also treat bedding,
interior of kennel and other places where ticks and fleas may be
found.  The cool sensation caused by the spray, as well as the
hissing sound, may temporarily frighten nervous pets.  Pets are
expected to become accustomed to this treatment.

PRECAUTION: Avoid breathing of spray mist.  Do not contaminate
food or water. Wash hands after use.  Keep out of reach of
children.  Minimize treatment about the eyes and face.  Avoid
contact with eyes.  Do not treat puppies or kittens less than 4
weeks old, nor allow them to be exposed to this product. 
Sensitive cats may exhibit temporary and non harmful salivation. 
Do not store near sources of heat.  Do not throw into fire.

NON-WARRANTY CLAUSE: Sellers guarantee shall be limited to the
terms of the label and subject thereto buyer assumes any risk to 
persons or property arising out of the use or handling and 
accepts the product on these conditions.

NOTICE TO USER: This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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